
 
 

 
 

   
     
 

      
     

 

  
 
  
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

             
 

   
   
 

    
   
  

  
 

 
 

 

 

 
  

 
 

   
 
 

STATE OF MICHIGAN 
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 

BRIAN J. WHISTONRICK SNYDER LANSING 
STATE SUPERINTENDENT GOVERNOR 

MEMORANDUM  

DATE:	 January  12,  2017  

TO:	 Local and Intermediate School District Superintendents 

Public School Academy Directors 


FROM:	 Susan Broman, Deputy Superintendent 

P-20 System and Student Transitions 


SUBJECT:	 Grant Opportunity for the 21st Century Community Learning  

  Centers Grant Program 


The Michigan Department of Education is pleased to announce the 21st Century 
Community Learning Centers (21st CCLC) grant program opportunity.  The purpose of 
the 21st CCLC grant program is to create community learning centers for those times 
when school is not in session.  Programs must provide students with academic 
enrichment opportunities as well as additional activities designed to complement their 
regular academic program.  These funds will be awarded through a competitive 
process to Local Education Agencies (LEAs), Community-Based Organizations (CBOs), 
Faith-based Organizations (FBO), and other public or private entities, or a consortium of 
these entities to provide comprehensive community learning center services. 

Additional information regarding the 21st CCLC grant program can be found at 

www.michigan.gov/21stcclc. 


cc: Michigan Education Alliance 

STATE BOARD OF EDUCATION 

CASANDRA E. ULBRICH – CO-PRESIDENT    RICHARD ZEILE – CO-PRESIDENT 

MICHELLE FECTEAU – SECRETARY    TOM MCMILLIN – TREASURER
	

NIKKI SNYDER – NASBE DELEGATE   PAMELA PUGH

 LUPE RAMOS-MONTIGNY  EILEEN LAPPIN WEISER  


608 WEST ALLEGAN STREET   P.O. BOX 30008  LANSING, MICHIGAN 48909 

www.michigan.gov/mde  517-373-3324
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